
 

FRIENDS’ FOOTNOTES 

 

January 2021 

 

President's Letter: 

Hello and sending along best wishes in this new year to all of the members of “Friends of the Library”.  
Do hope this finds all of you well and making the best of 2021. 
I have a few notes to send along to you and update on what’s new. 
You probably received an update from Anne regarding the raffle basket sitting in the library.  Thanks to 
everyone that donated items to make this basket really “cool” Good work “Friends”. 
As we get through these next few weeks, do hope to reopen the library to start selling tickets! 
The next basket will be for spring, gathering anything to do with gardening, etc.  Will update you on this 
in the next newsletter. 
I did find out something that I did not know, and want to share it with all our members.  
If you do any ordering from Amazon on line please go to smile.amazon.com and select “Isabelle Hunt 
Memorial Public Library.”  
Amazon will make a cash donation to our library. 
It’s free and simple. Great opportunity to give back!  
Any questions regarding this, Anne would be happy to answer them. 
Take care of yourselves and be safe.  Remember to smile (even under your mask) it’s contagious!! 
 
Sue Hedman 
President 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 

Beginning Balance 12/1/20     $10,395.82 
Income       143.47 
Expenses    (127.26) 
Ending Balance 12/31/20         $10,412.03 

Carol Trimble, Treasurer 



 
 
 
 
Secretary’s Report : 
 There was no report due to no meeting. 
Jean Larson, Secretary 
 

Members to keep in our thoughts and prayers: 

Bill Gaston, Barbara Grillo, 
If you know of someone to add to our concern list, please contact 

Jean Larson or Ann Pendleton at 476-3678 
 

Library Manager’s Report:  

By Ann Pendleton 

 

Hi Everyone,  

Remember, we are open to the public from 10 – 3 
pm, Tuesday – Friday, 10 am to 2 pm on Saturday. 
Come on in and check out our great selection of 
books – for checkout or for sale!  

As Sue mentioned, while shopping at Amazon, click 
on Amazon smile, choose our library, and we 
receive a small donation from Amazon—and it’s 

FREE and simple!

 

 

 

 


